The SALVAGE ASSOCIATION have received the following telegram

from Lloyd's Agent at Panama, dated 22nd February, 1919

Sailed sixteenth returned today leaking %4 inches hour when
engines working, less when not working. Doubtless weakness
construction, cannot stand vibration. My personal opinion

vessel be unloaded for thorough inspection. Instruet.




